Request for Withdrawal


	NPRR Number
	147
	NPRR Title
	DAM Short Pay Changes

	
	

	Date
	July 27, 2010

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Barbara Clemenhagen on behalf of the Wholesale Market Subcommittee (WMS)

	Company
	bclemenhagen@topazpowergroup.com

	E-mail Address
	Topaz Power Group

	Phone Number
	(512) 314-8621

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Independent Generator


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


WMS, as the original sponsor of Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 147, hereby withdraws NPRR147 pursuant to Protocol Section 21.11.3.2, Withdrawal of a Nodal Protocol Revision Request.
On June 15, 2010, the ERCOT Board approved NPRR221, Day-Ahead Market and Real-Time Market Default Allocation Changes.  NPRR221 was introduced as an alternative to NPRR147.  NPRR147 is therefore no longer necessary.  Accordingly, at the July 21, 2010 WMS meeting, WMS unanimously voted to withdraw NPRR147.
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